
 

Sizmurs “Misty Oaks” 

Ferny Glen 

Perfect weather and conditions were the order of the day at yet another one 

of our great venues. The section setters did a great job on Saturday and were 

done just after lunch. Their sections weren’t over the top but you had to keep 

your wits about you, otherwise those early dabs would haunt you later. If you 

completed a good first lap you were in the hunt for a place, otherwise you 

needed some miracles to come your way. Anyway, as we’re all riding for 

competitive fun it was still a great day and bonding with your bike made it 

even better. We had some guest riders, some coming out of retirement and 

some just wanting to give trials a go and am pretty sure they will be back after 

this weekend. 

We weren’t anticipating too many observers for the day, but as we kicked off 

they came out of the woodwork and most of the sections were observed, 

which was a real bonus for the riders and the scorers. It was really good to see 

some popular old faces coming back to help out, even though they themselves 

have put so much into trials over the years. 

Now to the score tent. Karen replaced Kerryn who was sick, which meant I 

didn’t get in trouble for calling Karen, Karen. Russell 

our treasurer was disappointed as we lost money 

going into the swear jar, even though things weren’t 

normal we did miss Kerryn. Thanks to Chris, Peter 

and Karen for looking after our scores. 

Considering the number of riders we had, we still 

managed to finish an hour early than expected. This gave most of us time to 

contemplate the day over a beer, the usual sausage sizzle and of course enjoy 

some more of that great Queensland weather.  

Thank you for all the positive feedback and can’t wait for our next trial.  

Attached is the official score sheet and some happy snaps below. 



 


